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Easter Events 

April 19th at 10am Easter Egg Hunt at 
Drummond Park. Sponsored by Salem 
Methodist Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Museum News  

The Museum had a beautiful photo 
exhibit that ran from January 25th to March 
1st. Simone Mattia shared her 
photography experiences with an art 
class from Drummond School as well as 
with several community members from 
Drummond, Enid, and as far away as Ada, 
Oklahoma  

We would like to thank everyone who 
attended the presentations and 
supported a local exhibit. 

We are currently working on an exhibit 
that highlights Drummond School 
History. The all-school reunion will be 
held on May 24th at the Drummond Dome 
and the Museum will be open Friday the 
23rd Saturday the 24th and Sunday the 25th. 
If you have any school memorabilia that 
you would like to give or loan the museum 
for this event, please drop it off by the 
Museum or call Brenda at 580-310-4170 
and she can get it picked up.  

Finally, The Drummond 6th grade Social 
Studies class will be presenting their 
research on Drummond History in the 
first week of May.  

Also, The Drummond Museum received 
another grant from Walmart to support 
this collaboration. As the specific dates 
and time become available, we will post 
on the Town of Drummond’s Facebook 
page.  

New Ordinance added at last council 
meeting 

An ordinance adding new language to the 
code of ordinances of the Town of 
Drummond relating to the parking and 
use of travel trailers or motor homes on 
lots occupied by a free-standing 
residential dwelling.  

New language. The flowing language was 
added to the code of ordinances of the 
Town of Drummond in Chapter 12, Article 
5, as section 12-43. 



Section 12-43. use of Mobile Homes, 
Travel Trailers, Campers, or 
Recreational Vehicles on Residential 
Lots  

No mobile home, travel trailer, camper, 
recreational vehicle, or other types of 
mobile unit designed to be used as living 
quarters may be occupied other than 
temporary purposes on any residential lot 
that also has a freestanding residential 
structure located thereon. As used in this 
section, temporary use shall be for 10 or 
fewer consecutive overnight stays with a 
separation of at least 5 days between 
periods. Any vehicles subject to this 
section must be parked behind any 
building setback lines on residential lots.  

 

CODE ENFORCEMENT  

With nicer weather and rain, weeds and 
grass grow very quickly! This is just a 
friendly reminder that you will get flagged 
for weeds and grass over 12 inches in 
height. Once you are flagged you have 10 
days to correct it, or you could receive a 
citation for failure to maintain property.  

If you have other nuisances on your 
property and have questions about what 
the dos and don’ts are you can also 
contact your friendly Town Clerk during 

business hours ������  

If you need help cleaning your property, 
please reach the town office. Trisha has a 
list of people you can trust to get that job 
done that is very affordable!   

Park Donation  

We would like to thank the Cook family 
for the donation of new basketballs and a 
new holder that Kent attached to our goal 
to hold the basketballs. We appreciate 
your generosity!  

 


